Breton, Mary B

From: John Emerson <john-pc@emersonchevy.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 1:55 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: 127A

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Please consider voting against passage, we are not ready for this high a threshold, thank you for your consideration



